
Newsletter No.5 
Term 2, 2024 

Dear	Parents,	Caregivers,	Pupils	and	Friends	of	the	School.		Tena	koutou	katoa.	 
Nga	mihi	nui	ki	a	koutou	katoa. 
 

P RINCIPAL’S	PIECE  
 
Kia ora koutou 
 
 
School Library:  It is great to have our school library in use again following the completion of the 
classroom building project.  A reminder that students can issue a new book each week if they return 
the book, they have taken out the week before.  Please ensure that books don’t get lost or damaged 
when at home. 
 
Junior Toilet Upgrade:  We expect that work on the new junior toilet block will be completed by  
mid-June. 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews:  Parent/Teacher interviews are being held on Thursday afternoon from 
3.15 pm on May 30th until 5.45 pm and on May 31st from 8 am until 1.45 pm on Teachers’ Only Day.  
You can book an interview time using the Skool Loop app.  The app is free and can be downloaded 
from the App store J 
 
Teachers’ Only Day:  As mentioned previously, Teachers’ Only Day is being held on Friday, May 
31st.  Students are unable to attend school that day. They are welcome to accompany their parents/
caregivers to attend their Parent/Teacher interview. 
 
Shoes for School:  Thank you to those families that have already adhered to our footwear           
requirements.  Predominately black footwear should be worn to school.  White or black socks or 
black/navy tights should be worn with our uniform J 
 
Parking Around the School:  I have recently had neighbours’ phone and email the school to let me 
know that cars are being parked across their driveways before and after school.  We have also had 
parents stop in the middle of the road when at the pedestrian crossing and have their children jump 
out of the car to run into school.  This is not safe so please ensure you park safely to drop your    
students off for school. 
Please be respectful when parking around the school and ensure you keep neighbours’ driveways 
free, park away from the yellow lines and we ask that you don’t park too close to our road patrollers 
on Thomson Ave.  Thank you. 

 

Lelsley Lomas,Principal 

Contact Details 
Please make sure you inform the school office  
if your contact   details  have  changed. 
It is very important that we are able to contact 
someone in the event your child is sick or hurt. 
 
Thank you. 

Informing the school of a child’s  
absence: 
Note … when texting (021 857622) or    
phoning (847 7312) in an absence, please 
ensure you give a reason for the child’s   
absence.  This is a requirement for the    
Ministry of Education. 
You can now advise  via the Skool Loop App. 

2024 School Term Dates 
 

Term 1: 30/01/2024 to 12/04/2024 
Term 2:29/04/2024 to 05/07/2024 
Term 3:22/07/2024 to 27/09/2024 
Term 4: 14/10/2024 to 13/12/2024 
 
  



Dates to Remember 
17/5 Pink Pink Shirt Day 

20/5 Junior Tabloid Sports 

21/5 Morrinsville Sports Day 

31/5 Teachers Only Day 

30 & 31/5 Parent Interviews 

3/6 Kings Birthday Holiday 

The current values  
focus is: 

Be Thinkers 

Lost and Found Property  
Parents / Caregivers please write your child’s FULL SURNAME 
and at least the first initial of their first name on all uniform and 
items that your child brings to school. All named property will be 
immediately returned to the child’s class teacher. Please regularly 
check that the name is still easily read. Any unnamed property 
will be collected and placed outside the lost / found property shed 
during the school day and will be there until students have gone 
home. Students / Parents can check for items lost during the day 
in this bin, or at Friday assembly, or on the photos on our  
Facebook page. The current process for any unclaimed lost  
property is on the school website.    

                          

Issue 4 for coming soon 

Book your interview times through the 
Skool Loop app 


